
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Ward Boundary Policy Review

Recommendation of the Committee

That revised Council Policy C469B - Ward Boundary Design, as set out in Attachment 1 of the
October 12, 2022, Office of the City Clerk report CR_8350, be approved.

History

At the October 12, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the October 12, 2022, Office of the City
Clerk report CR_8350 was considered.

Attachment

October 12, 2022, Office of the City Clerk report CR_8350
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